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Changing Oregon's mail in ballot process for elections to "in person" voting would be 

far more expensive than the present system and would only serve to disenfranchise 

and suppress voting rights for many groups of individuals who lack access to 

transportation, who are disabled, elderly people, single parents, people working 

multiple jobs or even one job without paid leave. We all know why Trump opposes 

mail in ballots; let's not kid ourselves.  If the present system has minor glitches that 

need to be addressed,  then let's address those glitches and only those glitches.  

Period.  


